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Thank you Dave. We will include this email as part of the public feedback on the second 
draft. 
 
Karen 
 
At 09:56 AM 4/12/2010, you wrote: 
 
Karen, 
        Simply a quick note to congratulate you and the entire team for the work 
on Good Forestry in the Granite State. The revisions look super. The 
document is readable and practical. I know that it will be of great value 
to a wide range of folks who can use this information in the work they do. 
I will certainly take advantage of it as I continue my work with 
landowners and students. 
All the best, 
David Pilla 
NHLF #220 
CF 
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